
 

 

19 Highett Street 
Mansfield, Victoria, 3722 

alpineresorts.vic.gov.au 

 

Myrtleford Ski Club Inc 
Attn: Alistair Browne 
PO Box 469 
Myrtleford VIC 3736 

 

 
 
 
Dear Alistair 
 
Re: Request for planning permit support for Myrtleford Ski Club proposed entrance walkway 
 
Thank you for your letter, and for the concept drawings provided in the attachment 07178 Concept 
Design issue D. We appreciate Myrtleford Ski Club’s effort to enhance access by upgrading the 
walkway in accordance with the development obligations within the Agreement to Lease and New 
Lease.  
 
We have reviewed the concept design and after careful consideration, we are pleased to provide in 
principle support for the Club seeking a planning permit for the walkway in its proposed location. 
Please note that this is only support in principle to commence the planning permit process, not 
construction works. The planning permit process will allow us to provide further operational and design 
comments in due course.   
 
Regarding the proposed relocation of the garbage receptacle pad, we understand that the Club initially 
suggested moving the bin, which we found unsuitable. We support your decision to abandon this idea 
and proceed without altering the location of the garbage receptacle pad.  
 
We would highly recommend that the Club obtain further advice from Michael Dafnomilis, Department 
of Transport and Planning, directly at michael.dafnomilis@delwp.vic.gov.au or by organising a pre-
application meeting through the planning portal. This advice will assist the Club in preparing and 
submitting a planning application with confidence and minimise any requests for further information 
which can lengthen the process.  
 
Thank you again for your letter. Please do not hesitate to contact myself at 
jenny.brown@alpineresorts.vic.gov.au should you have any further questions of require further 
clarification with regards to the above.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Jenny Brown 
Leasing & Contracts Coordinator 
Falls Creek Alpine Resort 
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